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From: Bobby Goforth <bobgoforth@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:02 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of retail forex RIN 3038-ac61

I think the people running CFTC have gone overboard. They are trying to limit the FOREX market by eliminatine the little
guys like myself who are trying to learn forex trading without risking a lot of money through margin requirements. They
would do better by regulating the so called IB experts/gurus like the one that lost a few thousand 3 years ago for me through

margin calls on a losing wheat contract..This is just like the FIFO reg that sent me overseas for awhile.I01l probably transfer
my current account overseas after this fiasco.



